
June 10, 2014 

 

Approval by mail: Morocco: Clean and Efficient Energy Project (CTF) IBRD 

 
Dear Patricia, 
 
Thanks to the IBRD and Government of Morocco for submitting this proposal which the UK 
approves. 
 
We continue to support IBRD’s efforts to remove the regulatory barrier faced by the private 
sector to connect to the MV/LV grid. We also endorse the comment made by the independent 
reviewer with regards to extending the RE dispatching centre from the very beginning. 
 
We have a few points that we would appreciate a response to:  
 

 The CO2 savings and cost-effectiveness indicators presented on pg. 65 of the PAD are 
different to those presented in the table on pg. 60. The underlying data and assumptions 
provided support the ones included in the table. Could IBRD amend in the text? 

 

 Additionally, do you think that it would it be possible to quantify the jobs that will be 
created both in the construction of the plants and their maintenance? We note that the 
developmental benefits of the project would be greatly advanced if there was an attempt 
to build local manufacturing capacity for some of the components of the plant as we 
have seen in the proposed MENA TA project document. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Kate 
 
 

Kate Dowen 
Policy Adviser | International Climate Finance 
Kate.dowen@decc.gsi.gov.uk | 0300 068 5556 

Follow us on Twitter.com/DECCgovuk  

 
 
 

 

mailto:Kate.dowen@decc.gsi.gov.uk
https://twitter.com/DECCgovuk

